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CONTACT US 

Ali Al-Mahdawe, P.Eng.  Jacquelyn McWillie, P.Eng. Jennifer Ball, P.Eng. 

Second Level Supervisor  Senior Project Manager  Director, Construction Delivery 

Allnorth Consultants Ltd.  Ministry of Highways  Ministry of Highways 

306-290-9336   306-250-2335   306-933-5222 

aalmahdawe@allnorth.com jacquelyn.mcwillie@gov.sk.ca jennifer.ball@gov.sk.ca

 
 

.  

 

 

DESCRIPTION 
 

The Ministry of Highways plans to resurface 

approximately 13km on Highway 397 from Allan to 

Elstow. The project also includes intersection 

improvements and concrete work within the Town 

of Allan. 

 

The estimated cost of this project is $9 million. 

 

Estimated start: Mid-May 2024 

 

Anticipated completion: Summer 2024 

 

 

 

 
TRAFFIC ACCOMMODATION 

You can expect minor delays and disruptions 

along Highway 397. Traffic will be reduced to one 

lane with restricted widths, reduced speeds of 

60km/h, and delays up to 20 minutes through the 

work zone. Workers, mobile equipment, rough 

surface conditions, and construction materials will 

be present on the road. 

 

Information about traffic accommodation will be 

available on the Highway Hotline. 

 

saskatchewan.ca/highwayhotline 

 

 
Highways Customer Service Centre  

1-844-SK-HIWAY (1-844-754-4929) 

Highway 397 Resurfacing from Allan to Elstow 


